
FUNDING OPPORTUNITY

COMPETITION
A Call by the Community

Collaboratory for Co-Creation May

2023

15 th

Do your communities have a challenge or problem and want to work with nurses

and engineers to solve it? 
 
The Community Collaboratory for Co-Creation (Penn4C) is excited to announce a

new competition designed to support community-based projects. This competition

is open to all communities that identify a problem and want to partner with nurses

and engineers to co-create solutions. If your idea is selected, we will pair you with

nurses and engineers. Nurses know how to keep people and communities healthy.

Engineers solve problems by creating things that help people improve their lives.

Funding will be provided to both your organization and the nursing and engineering

teams to work on a year-long project to help come up with creative solutions to your

problem and improve the lives of individuals in your communities.

To apply, simply submit a one-page description outlining your project idea and what

you hope to achieve. 
 
To learn more about this project and to apply, please email us at: info@penn4c.org
Due date: May 15, 2023
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Website
www.penn4c.org More Information : info@penn4c.org

mailto:info@penn4c.org

